
 

 

                                                                                                               

 

January 9, 2024 

MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 

SUSPENSION OF REGULAR LHEIDLI T’ENNEH BUSINESS 

ACTIVITIES ON TUESDAY, JANURARY 9, 2024 

 
Chief and Council and Administration wish to inform members of the suspension of regular 
Lheidli T’enneh business activities on Tuesday, January 9th, 2024 at 2:00 PM due to road 
conditions and to ensure staff safety.  
 
Normal office hours are expected to resume at 8:30 AM January 10, 2024. 
 
Please drive safely everyone. 
 

Chief and Council and Administration 

 


